
Congratulations 
 
To celebrate the theme of this year's Mental Health Awareness Week (Nature), the Bank of 
England's Mental Health Network held a Children's Creativity Competition.  Colleagues were 
encouraged to ask the children in their lives to make a creation of any medium on the 
theme of Nature.  The competition was also a fundraising effort for the youth mental health 
charity, Beyond, which works hard to ensure all children and young people in the UK have 
access to mental health services in times of need. 
 
Well done to Billie in 5B who took the initiative to design this uplifting poster for the 
competition. 
 

 


